Family FOS Presentation Warm-Up Email
Dear Scout Parent,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening! I would like to remind you that the Troop/Pack is having their annual Friends of Scouting presentation on (fill in date). It is important that all our Scouting families attend and consider a gift to the annual Friends of Scouting campaign. The Friends of Scouting campaign is more important than ever before because of the huge impact COVID had on the Samoset Council and their ability to raise money. We want to continue to have access to exceptional youth programming, scholarships, volunteer training, a premiere summer camp, and special events so we need to attend the FOS presentation. Please remember that all Troops/Packs that raise 50% of their goal before the presentation receives an ice cream treat for the entire group at camp. If we hit our goal, we will receive preferential signup for camp in 2022. If we reach our stretch goal Pack’s receive a free pinewood derby car for all youth in the group and Troop’s receive a pop-up fire pit. This year you can invite all your friends and family to give on our Troop’s giving page at: (website) or text (text to give information).  Please visit the site and invite others through your social media. Together we can keep Scouting going strong in our community!!

Sincerely,
Your Leader 
